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At its Special Meeting last night, the WCS Board of Education approved a framework that will allow 

the district to return students to in-person learning on a hybrid schedule or remain at home with a 

virtual option. 

To prepare for this change, we need every family in WCS to do the following by October 23, 2020: 

1. Read the attached Parent's Guide to "Return to In-Person Learning Framework" and the 

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs). 

2. Complete the "WCS Return to In-Person Learning Survey" at wcskids.net to let us know your 

choice. 
3. Please submit additional questions to info@wcskids.net, and we will update our FAQs to 

keep you informed. 

It is very important to note that we cannot set a start date for in-person learning until families 

complete the survey, and we develop a schedule for students and staff. 

As we work through this framework, I will update you along way. I appreciate your patience, and 

please continue to stay safe and be healthy. 

Sincerely, 

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. 

Superintendent 
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